
The general membership meeting of Tucker Creek Homeowner's Association was held March 
27, 2014 at the Havelock West End Fire Station. 
 
Minutes from the last general meeting were read.  The minutes were approved on a motion by 
Greg Hawkes and second by Caroline Kuvaja. 
 
The Treasurer's report revealed a balance of $7571.21 on hand.  The report was approved on a 
motion by Sherry Hunt and second by Heide Heding. 
 
There was discussion on events scheduled for the coming year.  The 5K will be held again along 
with other events to be determined by the committee. 
 
A proposal was presented to offer free sign rentals to members.  Cherrie Sanders made a 
motion to offer two free 2 day rentals per year.  Seconded by Greg Hawkes, motion carried. 
 
The prospect of putting a storage building at the recreation area was discussed.  Information 
will be gathered and another meeting will be held. 
 
Jimmy Sanders said he will contact Duke Energy about a security light and other lighting at the 
recreation area. 
 
A couple of companies submitted bids on landscaping the front entrance.  Action has been 
delayed due to road reconfiguration.  There was a suggestion to contact DOT about swapping 
land. 
 
Nominations were opened for members of the Board of Directors.  Nominations were as 
follows: 
 Greg Hawkes, Sherry Hunt and Layla Kinder 
 
Jimmy Sanders, Sr. made a motion to accept those nominated by acclamation.  Motion carried. 
 
After discussion on the Phoenix Landfill problem, Sherry Hunt offered to write a letter to the 
Havelock City Manager and express the HOA's concern that the problem remain on the radar. 
 
Brenda Wilson volunteered to fill the Brownsfield Steering Committee seat vacated by Don 
Davis. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Cherrie Sanders 


